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HMICFRS/PEEL Update

 Organisational Improvement Plan has been formally closed with outstanding delivery milestones incorporated 
into Business as Usual governance.

 Draft PEEL report received for factual accuracy and submitted back to HMICFRS ahead of deadline. Full report 
publication expected early March.

 Cause of Concern closure letter received from HMI in December.

 Review of governance in progress to capture continuous improvement 

Nov/Dec 23 - Improvement 
Plan Closure

Dec 23- Cause of Concern 
closure

Jan 24 - Draft PEEL Report 
received for factual accuracy

March 24  -Publication of 
PEEL Report



 7 out of 9 NCPI recommendations returned

 Rec 6 Child Protection Investigations - Significant area of work much of which is in collaboration with partners. 
Joint case audits are being completed with both local authorities and are addressed jointly to raise standards, 
these are now scheduled in quarterly. New areas of training are being identified which are either topic related, 
investigation planning or training for specialist depts some of which are done by our partners

 Rec 7 The forces understanding of CSE- a large proportion of work has already been undertaken in this area 
around training for our frontline. A joint working group between Police and both LA’s are looking at the 
processes of identifying and managing children who go missing and are at risk of exploitation to improve the 
service. 

NCPI and Upcoming Inspections

• Serious and organised Crime (Q8) – fieldwork 
expected Sept ‘24

• Vetting and CCU – fieldwork anticipated May ‘24
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